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Minutes of the Cemetery Committee Meeting of:   July 14, 2021 

Committee Members Presents:  Chairman Glenn Hammill, Kenny Banks, Chet 
Jacobs, & Superintendent *GH* Gledhill 

Discussion on the Minutes of:  June 16, 2021 a move to approve the minutes as 
amended from the Chairman Glenn H. and second by Kenny B. minutes were 
approved. 

Review Bills / Expenditure:  Review July bills. Chairman Glenn H. questioned the 
large amounts on H.L.P., GH reminded the Committee he was waited for the end 
of the fiscal year 2021 to pay all invoices. Site One Landscape Supply, & GH’s 
invoices were for the hydro & seeding operations. 

Meeting Agenda Discussion: Was focusing on being a division of the Public Works 
Dept., and of GH being involved with a toxic work environment. After a lengthy 
discussion the Committee members unanimously voted to invite Steve of the 
Highway Dept.to our next meeting in August.  

Members Open Discussion: The committee members instructed GH to inform 
Steve that they are in favor of this divisional merger and we are looking forward 
to making this transition successful. We also did not want him to feel blindside in 
anyway with this meeting. This meeting will only be an informative discussion of 
future involvements. 

Meeting Adjourned: at 5:30pm. 

Minutes Submitted By:  by *GH* Gledhill 
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